To Whom it May Concern,

This letter is in support of the original plan to re-zone the land in Victoria Square in Markham as commercial. This action will serve to accredit this area as one that is charming and unique.

Rapid change of increased residential areas threaten that Victoria Square be drowned out by thousands of homes. It would be a shame to have this quaint area fade into the new urban sprawl when the action to re-zone could be the best step in preserving the areas identity as a highlight to the community.

Previous town meetings addressed the possibility of turning Victoria Square into a small community with local shops. This action would not only give this area its own identity and improve and encourage new relationships within the community. It will also outline not only what is historically significant but what will not be lost in the future as a result of urbanization.

As a resident of Victoria Square I must express my concern for the preservation of this charming hamlet. I strongly support the original plan to include commercial zoning in this area.

Thank you,

Community member

A. FEDELE

RECEIVED

OCT 13 2009

TOWN OF MARKHAM CLERKS DEPT.

1.14.